
Monday Memo
August 7, 2023

Hello Everyone,

Time is closing in on us and the summer evenings on Cape Cod are
appearing to leave a lot of dew on the morning grass. It is exactly one
month from today that the Executive Board will be hosting their opening
Board meeting. That leads us to the time at the Federation when we need
to send the yearbook to print. There are still a few clubs that have been
unresponsive about getting their current information completed for the
yearbook. Unfortunately, after several unsuccessful attempts at trying to
obtain that information we have no recourse but to enter only your club
name into the yearbook and the rest of the information will remain blank. I
don’t want you to have that embarrassment so please fill in the online form
immediately. I can only give you a few more days this week. Here is the
link:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1PmXaQM-7ze0YgOR8gYoSQlYlZfsVM1
Hyv8Q9VqpUpJY/viewform?edit_requested=true

If you require help in completing this form, please contact Kim Edwards.
Kimedwards098@gmail.com
781-405-8064.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1PmXaQM-7ze0YgOR8gYoSQlYlZfsVM1Hyv8Q9VqpUpJY/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1PmXaQM-7ze0YgOR8gYoSQlYlZfsVM1Hyv8Q9VqpUpJY/viewform?edit_requested=true
mailto:Kimedwards098@gmail.com


Regarding Awards: If your club has a project, special event, publication,
or other activity worthy of recognition you may apply for these awards.
Award application as well as descriptions and scoring criteria are attached.

All applications must be submitted electronically in PDF format to the
GCFM Awards Chair. Do not send your form to the New England Regional
Awards Chair. The deadline to submit applications to the State Award
Chair is August 30, to allow time to forward to NEGC by September 1.

Attach both files here

If you have any questions, please contact Lisa Murray at
LMMurray17@gmail.com or call 978-302-1063.

The New England Regional Garden Clubs annual meeting is October 10
and 11, hosted by the GCFM in Plymouth, MA. Part of the meeting includes
an awards presentation for projects taking place between June 1, 2022 to
May 31, 2023.

Enjoy each day.

Marjorie Dienhart

Gardener’s live in a beautiful world…but only because they make it so.
-Love.com Health


